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🏅🏅 PIL is honoured to receive two accolades from our partners in China recently!  

 

👍📦 Firstly, our team in Shenzhen received the "Best Delivery Award" from  

ZTE Corporation at their annual Global Partners Day held in November last year. Over the 

past 10 years, our partnership with ZTE involves timely shipments of their products to 

Africa, Middle East, India, Latin America, and South Pacific Islands. We are honoured this is 

the second consecutive year that PIL Shenzhen has received this award.  

 

👏🚢 Next, PIL Xiamen received the "Outstanding Contribution Award" from Xiamen 

Container Terminal Group at a celebratory ceremony last month to mark the Group's 10th 

anniversary. This Award recognises PIL's contribution to the throughput of Xiamen Port in 

the past decade. Over the years, PIL has collaborated with the Group on port handling 

services and launching ship routes to RCEP countries.  

 

🙋‍♂️🌐 These awards are testament of how PIL is "People-Centric" in going the extra mile to 

provide better solutions for our customers and partners! We will continue to work closely 

with all our stakeholders as part of our steadfast commitment of "Driving Connectivity" for 

the world! 

 

#PIL #PacificInternationalLines #DrivingConnectivity #PeopleCentric 
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